
  

 
Behavioral Health Services 

Communication is Moving to GovDelivery 

Starting July 1, 2025, all Behavioral Health Services emails communications will transition to 
GovDelivery. 

How to Sign Up 
Already receiving our emails? 
No action is needed—your email will be automatically transferred to the new platform. 

 
Need to sign up to receive our emails? 
Visit the links below to sign up to receive emails for topics applicable to you: 

 
Specialty Mental Health Services 
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/CASAND/signup/47594 

 
Drug Medi-Cal Organized Delivery System 
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/CASAND/signup/47584 

 
SmartCare 
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/CASAND/signup/47596 

 
 
 
 

To ensure you are receiving BHS communications, please add 
sdcounty@service.govdelivery.com to your contact list. 

 
For questions, contact QIMatters.HHSA@sdcounty.ca.gov 
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